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First name: James

Last name: Hogemark

Organization: Wild Eagle Mountain Ranch

Title: Manager

Comments: We are opposed to the idea of more Wilderness in the Crazy Mountains due to the checker board
land ownership in the Crazy Mountain Range. Also opposed of the possibility of relocation on Grizzly Bears in
the Crazy's as we have enough problems with the wolves. There is no need for aircraft landing strips in the
Crazy Mountains as the terrain is not suitable. Would be in favor of timber harvest in conjunction with fire control
in the Crazy Mountains. We would like to see the domestic animal grazing permits to remain at the current level.



